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North Carolina is on a “back to the future” trend.  We are bringing back our hard copy newsletter, our Leadership Academy and a Shared GAD program.  None of these ideas are new, but they are being re-imagined in all new ways.  The magazine will be nontraditional, edgy and fresh.  The same goes for our Leadership Academy.  These were always strong programs, but were cut in the lean years.  Rather than just bringing these programs back in the same way, we are looking at bringing them back in ways that the REALTOR association has not experienced.  The Shared GAD program is one that is in place in many states. North Carolina is new into this field but we are also funding the program in order to ensure that our political reach and accountability are incorporated into the very fabric of the organization and our political efforts reach into every corner of the state – regardless of the size of the association.  We are committed to bringing My REALTOR Party to every member in North Carolina.
